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Issue 62, 13th August 2021  

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

The improvement of water source at Aekafo of East Honiara is in the final stage. Currently, workers are cleaning up the 

drainage system to allow water to flow freely.  Most people living in and around the community are very happy indeed for 

the improved water source  which will help the community a lot during the drought season.  

Aekafo water source in final stage. 

Varacreek Jacob's ladder  

Workers this week align the  drive way for concrete pouring  ahead of next 

week. So far all form work has been completed and workers are looking for-

ward for  the concrete slabbing.  

Vura Heights road improvement 

Work is still ongoing for drainage system and lane two of the Vura road. The first 

concrete and drainage system on the Vura heights has been completed now 

workers moved to the other side of the  community.  



News/ Announcements.  

1. The Leader of Opposition, Hon. Matthew Wale, has urged the government to adopt a zero-risk approach in its efforts to stop the entry of the deadly delta 
variant. The Opposition Leader says that what the Prime Minister highlighted during his speech on Monday seem to imply that with additional preparations 

our quarantine stations should be able to contain delta should it reach our shores.  

2. Prime Minister Manasseh Sogavare has called on the public to respect frontliners as they have sacrificed so much to keep the country safe. I need not 
remind you all that the only reason this country still enjoys freedom is a direct result of the sacrifices of our frontline workers and their families," Prime Min-

ister Sogavare said during his national address this week. 

3. Prime Minister Manasseh Sogavare has defended his governments decision to enforce the mandatory administration of the COVID-19 vaccine. Speaking 
during his weekly nationwide address the Prime Minister says that the country is faced with an imminent threat, and his government is taking decisive steps 

to address this threat. 

Big Baru Jacob’s ladder completed   

The Jacob’s ladder at big Baru of Noro has finally landed at the bottom of the 

hill. Next week  workers will work on the railing and final touches of the ladder. 

Currently residents who live at the bottom of the hill are smiling away for the 

life changing story of their life.  

Noro fish market  

Local workers working on the Noro fish market are currently working on the 

form work  ahead of concrete slabbing over the coming weeks.  The aim is to 

complete the work by mid September.  

International Youth Day celebrated in Honiara 

The Honiara City Council yesterday celebrated the world International Day 

at Honiara. The celebration day started with official speeches from the Honi-

ara city mayor, UNDP rep, Ministry of youth rep, Ministry of Agriculture and 

Youths reps. CAUSE was represented as well in this program.  

Auki town becomes clean and tidy as women and youths continue engaged 

with the project. Currently, work is going on cleaning up the drainages and 

streets ahead of next week second appointed day celebration in Auki ward.  

Cleaning up in Auki  


